FW: Breakthrough

Michael Romberg
Mon 04/03/2019 15:18

From: Andrew Adonis, European Movement UK <info@europeanmovement.co.uk>

Sent: 27 February 2019 11:05

Subject: Breakthrough



Dear Member or Supporter

At long last we've broken through!

My party, the Labour party, has decided to back a People's Vote, taking us a big step towards securing a final say on the Brexit deal. We're not there yet but credit to Corbyn for listening to the hundreds of thousands of Labour members, supporters, voters and doing the right thing.

That we're in this position is also testament to the many hours spent by dedicated activists like you building up the pressure until Labour could ignore us no longer.



The next steps are clear. We need to support the MPs that are on side, and work hard to persuade those who aren't there yet of the merits of a People's Vote. But a reality of political campaigning is that we need funds to do so.

We don't get public funding and rely on donations from our supporters. We're asking members like you whether you would consider supporting the European Movement on a regular basis. Will you sign up to make a monthly donation?

I'll chip in £5 a month→

Thanks again for your continued support - we are building something big together.

All the best,

Andrew Adonis

Vice-Chair, European Movement http://www.europeanmovement.co.uk/

P.S. Don't forget to sign up the march and share it with your friends! Click <u>here</u> to do it now.







[www.europeanmovement.co.uk/donate]DONATE [www.europeanmovement.co.uk/shop]SHOP

European Movement \cdot 1st Floor, Millbank Tower, Millbank, London SW1P 4QP, United Kingdom To stop receiving emails, <u>click here</u>.